
To all those who are celebrating Chinese New Year, the year of the rooster, we 
wish you all a happy and healthy New Year from all of us at Christchurch 
Kindergarten! 

 

 
 

To celebrate Chinese new year, the children made Chinese fans and lanterns 
as part of the creative activity. They also made red envelopes with chocolate 
gold coins inside for good luck. On Friday the children will be taking part in 
preparing noodles and then tasting them. 

 

 Happy New Year! 

 

  


